
 

 

  
 

Saxilby with Ingleby Neighbourhood Plan Review Steering (Working) 
Group 

 

Update for Planning Committee 
 

Wednesday 16 October 2024 
 
 
• The Neighbourhood Plan Review: The last formal public consultation event is 

on Tuesday 29th October 2024 6-8pm in the village hall. Residents will be 
invited to comment on the draft plan and policies.  Leaflets are being delivered 
to every household in the parish to encourage attendance. 

 
• Regulation 14 of the Neighbourhood planning regulations require the draft 

neighbourhood plan proposal to be the subject of a pre-submission consultation 
before it is submitted to the local authority for independent examination. The 
consultation should last at least 6 weeks and will be from 28 October - 9 
December 2024.  

 
• Pre-submission consultation requirements include publicising the draft plan to   

people who live, work or run businesses in the area. The publicity must include 
details of the proposed neighbourhood plan, where and when it may be viewed, 
and how to make comments on the plan and by what date. 

 
• Information will be on the parish council’s website, supported by COMMS posts 

and posters. 
 
• West Lindsey District Council will be informed of progress with the review of the 

plan 
 
 
Recommendations 
Planning Committee to note the update.   
All councillors are invited to come along to support this event. 
 
 

Cllr Elizabeth Hillman 
Chair NDP Steering (Working) Group 
    


